





Treasurer; Minister for Transport

Our ref:

30-45103

Hon Ken Travers MLC
Chair, Standing Committee on Estimates and
Financial Operations
Parliament House
PERTH WA 6000

Dear Mr Travers

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE – 2012-13 LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL ESTIMATES HEARINGS

Thank you for your letter of 21 January 2014, detailing a range of questions on notice for the Committee's Agency Annual Report hearings.

Department of Treasury officials are currently focused on the preparation of advice as part of the 2014-15 Budget process, and this will delay a response to the questions beyond the requested 4 February 2014 deadline.

It is my intention to submit the material later in the same week, on Friday, 7 February 2014, which is still prior to the Committee's next hearing on 10 February 2014.

Enquiries relating to this matter may be directed to Mr Dale Leggett in my office on 6552 6400.

Yours sincerely

TROY BUSWELL MLA

TREASURER

3 0 JAN 2014